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Ms. Florence Aniston
Helpers Association
323 Brook Avenue, 

Brooklyn 345 658
March 1, 2010

Mr. Jonas Kent
279 Park Lane

Brooklyn 345 654

Dear Mr. Kent,
On behalf of our organization we would like to express to your company our earnest appreciation for being one of our valuable donors this month. It is because of kind donors like you that our association continues to perform and serve hundreds of poor children in our state. Your monetary contribution has helped us to give shelter to 100 street children and give them proper food and education.

We are delighted to have such generous donors. People like you keep motivating us and it is a proof that there are many people who care about the poor children and are ready to help in any way to solve the problem of dismal poverty plaguing our country.  This encourages us to go on and strive more to reach our goal of having no more poor children roaming in the streets of our country.

Thank you and hope you will continue supporting our cause.

Yours truly,

Ms. Florence Aniston
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